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STAFF'S 2ND DATA REQUEST 
via e-mail 

RE: Docket No. 20180061-EU - Petition for limited proceeding to recover 
incremental storm restoration costs, by Florida Public Utilities Company. 

Dear Ms. Keating and Mr. Cassel: 

By this letter, the Commission staff requests that Florida Public Utilities Company 
(FPUC) provide responses to the following data requests. 

1) Please refer to pages 2 and 3, paragraphs 6 through 9, of the petition. FPUC provides 
details, i.e. dates, number of outages, what division was affected, for Hurricanes Matthew 
and Irma. Please provide this same information for Hurricane Hermine. 

2) Please refer to page 4, paragraphs 11 and 12, of the petition. FPUC provides a breakdown 
of the costs related to Hurricanes Matthew and Irma. Please provide the same breakdown 
of costs related to Hurricane Hermine. 

3) Please refer to page 4, paragraph 13, page 5, paragraph 14, and Attachment A, page I. 
FPUC proposed to restore its storm reserve to $1,500,000, which is the amount reflected 
in the 2017 Agreement. However, FPUC determined that neither agreement has an 
impact on this Petition. Please explain why FPUC is proposing to replenish its storm 
reserve to the amount in the 2017 Agreement and not the 2014 Agreement. 
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Please file all responses electronically no later than June I , 2018 from the Commission 's 
website at www.tloridapsc.com, by selecting the Clerk 's Office tab and Electronic Filing Web 
Form. Please feel free to call me at (850) 413-6228 ifyou have any questions. 

Supervising Attorney 

JSC/nah 

cc: Office of Commission Clerk 




